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HB0178S01 - Health Care Charges
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 03/04/2019 14:36:39 by David Hansen

This substitute bill requires PEHP to provide technical assistance to the State Auditor who is

tasked with developing a cost comparison tool using cost information from the All Payer Claims

Database.  PEHP will assign  one analyst for one day per week for six months to the State

Auditors Office to provide technical assistance under the bill.  We estimate the cost of that effort

to be about $15,000, but believe it can be handled within existing budgets because it would not

require the hiring of additional personnel. 


